REQUEST FOR PERSONAL INFORMATION WHERE ALL INFORMATION IS WITHHELD

8 June 2017

Grant Carroll

Email for response: fyi-request-5956-0b6a9b54@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Grant,

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION

I refer to your letter dated 1 June 2017 in which you requested to be provided with the discussion document and/or decision document relating to the Canterbury District restructure

I have considered your request in accordance with the Privacy Act 1993. Your request is refused pursuant to section 9(2)(a) of the Official Information Act 1982.

If you are not satisfied with my response to your request you have the right to complain to the Office of the Privacy Commissioner and seek a review and investigation of my decision.

Yours sincerely

Natasha Rodley

Senior Sergeant

On behalf of District Commander: Canterbury